
 
 
From: Judy Jambois [mailto:jjambois@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 11:15 PM 
To: Council; Kathy Bergen 
Cc: duluthdogparks@yahoo.com 
Subject: Riley Road dog park 
 
To whom it may concern: 
I would like to encourage you to vote to approve the Riley road dog park. I am a dog owner and 
live in the Duluth Heights area. I have used both the Keene Creek dog park and Observation Dog 
park and think that the Riley road park would be a great addition to Duluth's parks. It is such a 
great thing to have places to let your dog socialize off leash as well as for the owners to 
socialize.  
Thank you so much. 
 


